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From:                              Oceanview Life and Annuity
Company <marketing@oceanviewinsurance.com>
Sent:                               Monday, December 12, 2022
8:02 AM
To:                                   Resource Support
Subject:                          North Carolina Business
Update
 
Categories:                     Bulletins
 

Hello,
 
Oceanview has decided to reopen sales in North Carolina
for 2022-2023. We look
forward to welcoming new North Carolina
policyholders to the Oceanview family. If you
have any questions
please contact us at 833-656-7455.
 
Sincerely,
 
Your Partners at Oceanview Life and Annuity 

 

Looking to learn more about
Oceanview Life?

 
Follow us on
social media for exclusive insight and market updates.

 

       


